
New Brunswick Council of Hospital Unions 
CUPE Local 1252 

Le Conseil Des Syndicats Hospitaliers Du 
Nouveau-Brunswick 

Section Locale 1252 SCFP 
 

 
VIA FACSIMILE  (506) 453-7407 

 
 

October 6, 2004 
 
 

The Honorable Bernard Lord 
Premier 
Province of New Brunswick 

 
 

Dear Premier: 
 
   We are now entering day 10 of the hospital strike in Moncton. The matter is of utmost concern to  
   the citizens of New Brunswick who are desirous that a settlement be reached without further  
   delay. 
 
   Therefore, we herein request that you return to the negotiating table with the Independent  
   Conciliation Board Report as the basis for further negotiations. 

 
We further request that you discuss this matter with your colleagues at your meeting today. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
David Rouse 
President NBCHU 
 
cope 491/jg 

 
 
 
 

________________________________________________________ 
C.P./P.O. Box 429, Campbellton, N.B. E3N 3G7 

Téléphone/Phone:  (506) 753-3636 Télécopieur/Fax:  (506) 753-1252 
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